
Back to School Information for Parents and Carers

Here is some useful information if you were unable to make the patio back to school meetings.

Magnolia Class:

Any absence/ illness/ URGENT safeguarding information to go to the school office ONLY:

henleaze.i@bristol-schools.uk

The best place to find out information about learning or anything relative to school is via the

website. We update the Y2 blog weekly with information about the coming week’s learning and

any important information. You may occasionally get School Comms from the Y2 team too.

We thank you in advance for your understanding that the class email is not regularly checked

due to class teaching taking priority. We will do our best to get back to you promptly (school

policy is within 48 hours during the working week), but advise that if you need to speak to Miss

Humphries the best way is to catch her on the door in the first instance.

magnolia@henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk

Class teacher Miss Humphries

Y2 Teaching Assistants: Mrs Goodwin, Mrs Corbett, Mrs White, Miss Hensey,Miss Carter and

Mrs Soma

Reading books: Book bags must be brought in daily and will be kept in children’s drawers. They

should contain:

-Reading record (and Read for the Stars book mark). Please make a short comment after each

daily read.

-School reading book (x2). Book change day is MONDAY

-A reading for pleasure book (from our class book corner)

-Your child will also be able to bring a library book home each week. We visit the library on

Thursdays..

For more information about our reading incentive:

https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Read-for-the-Stars-New-

Reading-Incentive.pdf

PE days are: Monday and Thursday (Shine). No jewellery to be worn and please tie back long

hair on PE days.

Homework: daily reading and a choice of topic activities that will be posted on the Blog to be

completed over the course of the term.

In the Spotlight: each week one child will have the chance to bring home a ‘me box’ as part of

our oral literacy and PSHE development. More information will be on the box. They can also

bring in an object suitable for sparking a scientific thinking discussion e.g. a natural object, a

mechanism etc.
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As in Year 1, children have access to NumberGym and PurpleMash. The login codes are the same

as before.

Volunteering in school:

We have opportunities for new Reading Rangers. If you would like to find out more then please

attend the information session on Wednesday 21
st
September 3-3.30pm in the hall.

If you have particular skills/expertise within the topics we will be learning about this year,

please email details to the school office.

Topics:T1&2- Knights and Castles T3&4: Space T5&6: Into the Wild

Warm wishes, Miss Humphries


